From: Michelle Wiesen <mwiesen@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 3:18 PM

To: City Clerk Group <cityclerkgroup@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: High density housing on Calle Real!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City of Goleta,

Having lived in the North West part of Goleta for the past 45 years, we’re alarmed by the consideration
of high density housing on Calle Real between the 7-11 and Barker Rd!

The Glenn Annie off ramp and Calle Real frontage roads can not handle the traffic brought on by a
development such as this!

Nearly 300 units are far too many for this small 9acre site!

| remember years ago when this property was considered for development. The housing density was low
single family units and townhomes, much much less than proposed now! There is a significant drainage
problem with this property also, which may have caused reconsideration of the project. It was never
developed.

Please stop forcing high density housing on a neighborhood that can’t handle the influx of traffic and the
over population of our schools, Brandon Elementary and Dos Pueblo High School.

Please say no to this horrible high density project!

Regards,

Michelle Wiesen

Sent from my iPhone



